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Chris Trembley states that he is the Manager of Madelia Municipal Light & Power
(the “Municipal”). He states that the Municipal is currently providing construction service
to one location in the service territory involved in this proceeding. On the Z_f_‘day of
December, 2021, he personally delivered the letter attached hereto as Exhibit A to this
construction service customer, the only customer affected by this electric service
boundary proceeding.

| declare under penalty of perjury that everything | have stated in this document
is true and correct.

By:

Chris Trembley
Madelia Municipal Light & Power, Manager




EXHIBIT A

MAPELIA

MUNICIPAL LIGHT & POWER

November 30 2021

Re: Notice of Minnesota Public Utilities Commission Proceeding
MPUC Docket No: E270,E139/SA-21-805

Dear Customer:

As you know, Madelia Municipal Light & Power (MMLP) is currently providing you
construction electric service. This letter provides notice that MMLP and South Central
Electric Association have filed a joint request to formally update the electric service maps
on file with the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (MPUC) to reflect MMLP as the
electric service provider where you are located. This letter provides information
concerning that proceeding before the MPUC.

The MPUC is a state agency with jurisdiction over electric service territory
boundaries. The MPUC requires that all customers located in an area involved in a
change in the service territory maps be formally notified of the proceeding in which the
service territory maps will be approved. This letter provides that formal notice.

If you wish to address the MPUC concerning this change in maps, you may contact
the MPUC Consumer Affairs Office at: 121 Seventh Place E., Suite 350, Saint Paul,
Minnesota 55101, consumer.puc@state.mn.us, or call 651-296-0406. You should
reference MPUC Docket No. E270,E139/SA-21-805. It is completely optional and
voluntary to contact the MPUC.

MMLP values your business and will continue to strive to provide the highest
quality service. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

hris T;embley
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